
Dear DeMasi Parents,

We are excited to invite you to a special presentation that
aims to provide valuable insights into our Math Program and
the Responsive Classroom Approach to instruction. 

Date: February 21st
Time: 6:30-7pm

Location: DeMasi Library

During this 30-minute session, we will dive into the
components of the Math Program, offering you a deeper
understanding of the structure of a math lesson and the
wealth of resources available within the program. This
knowledge will empower you to better support your child's
learning journey.  

Additionally, we will focus on the Responsive Classroom
Approach, shedding light on positive teacher language and the
significance of morning meetings. This aspect of our
educational approach emphasizes a positive and inclusive
learning environment for all students.

We look forward to sharing this informative session with you
and answering any questions you may have. Thank you for
your continued partnership in your child's education.

Best regards,
Angela Masson and Jennifer Brown
DES Math Coaches
Maria Kruzdlo and Heather Ergood
DES Responsive Classroom Coordinators

Math and RC Information Session 
Invitation for Parents

Please RSVP by 2/15 at  
https://forms.gle/tN5LiMcvifmR9EaM8


